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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Step By Step
Address:
PO Box 488
Milton, WA 98354

Contact:
(253) 896-0903
https://www.stepbystepfamily.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Our mission is to equip pregnant women, mothers, and families to positively 
impact generations.

Date of Award: Level:
2023 Q2 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Step By Step.
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February 27, 2024 

 
 

Marilyn Sheldon 
Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
 
Re: Charitable Contribution, Q2 2023 14.2 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon,  
 
Since 1997, Step By Step has been serving low-income pregnant and parenting women helping 
them to have healthy pregnancies and get a good start to parenting. Our mission is to equip 
pregnant women, mothers, and families to positively impact generations.   
 
Our organization has always been relationship-based and holistic in its approach, as we seek to 
address the physical, mental, and social well-being of the women and families we serve. Among 
our programs, we seek to help meet the needs of our clients and their growing families by 
providing them with basic baby essentials such as car seats, cribs, strollers, breastfeeding 
equipment, diapers, wipes, baby clothing, and blankets.  
 
One hundred percent of the funds received from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contribution in 
September 2023 was used to support our Vital Baby Needs program. Last year, with your help, 
we were able to buy and distribute 2,602 baby items including infant car seats, cribs, strollers, 
diapers, wipes and other baby essentials.  
 
Overall, our organization impacted over 2,321 moms and their children living in Pierce, King, and 
Snohomish counties.  
 
It has been a great honor to partner with you in creating a positive impact in the lives of the 
families we serve. Thank you for trusting us as good stewards of your resources. We look forward 
to continuing to work with you in this new year!   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Janel Tobar 
Development Director 
Janeltobar@stepbystepfamily.org 
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